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12/09/2025 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

Dear Parents, 

HEARING SCREENING FOR GRADE 1 

In line with the directives from the Ministry of Health, Ajman, and as part of the 

national school health screening program, we kindly request your cooperation in 

completing essential health checks for your children. 

PURPOSE OF SCREENING: 

The primary objective of this initiative is the early detection of any health or 

developmental concerns, enabling timely intervention and ensuring our Students 

receive the best support for their overall well-being and academic success. 

It is mandatory to do the hearing screening for all Grade 1 students. 

Kindly arrange for your child to undergo the hearing screening at a medical center 

of your choice. Submit a copy of the test report to the class teacher on or before 30 

September 2025. 

 

Thank you for prompt attention to this matter. 

 

 


